
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

JANUARY 
Sat 24th   

Cross Country Y3-6  

Stratford Recreation Ground 

Sun 25th 10.30am 

Education Sunday St.  

Laurence Church Bidford 

Mon 26th 

Home Learning Due in Classes 1 

& 2 

Thurs 29th 

Home Learning Due in Class 3 

Thurs 29th 9am -  12pm 

Y5/6 School Games Alcester 

Grammar 

Fri 30th 

Home Learning Due in Class 4 

FEBRUARY 
Sun 1st Family Service at St 

Andrews Church  

Mon 2nd- Fri 6th  

E-Safety Week 

Fri 6th 9.10am 

E-Safety Assembly 

Mon 9th  

Pantomime Day Whole School 

Sunday 15th Family Service at 

St Andrews Church  

Mon 16th - Fri 20th 

HALF TERM 

Mon 23rd  

Back to School 

Tues 24th 

Class photos 
 

Class 1 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration      

Assembly on Friday 30th     

January at 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
Education Sunday 
We hope to see as many of you as possible at  St Laurence’s church, Bidford  on Sun-
day morning, where we will be celebrating Education Sunday, along with a number of 
other local schools and the help of our choir. The service is scheduled to start at 
10:30am and you are all most welcome. 
 
Mid-day Supervisor Vacancies 
Next week we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Simons, who will be leaving us after 8 
years. We are very sorry to see her go but we wish her every success in her new job in 
office administration.  
We now have vacancies for several mid-day supervisor sessions and the jobs are being  
advertised on the Warwickshire website. We are looking to recruit someone to work for a 
1.25 hour session (caring for the children during their lunch break) and another person 
to do a 2 hour session (to include setting up and clearing away the hall as well as caring 
for the children during their lunch break) . Both roles are available over all five 
lunchtimes. We appreciate that people may not want to commit to working every day and 
would be interested to hear from potential candidates who could offer to work for exam-
ple two or three lunchtimes. If you or any one you know might be interested please do 
contact Miss Britt or Mrs Hendry for more details. 
 

Governor Newsletter 

Thank you to everyone who has responded to the governor survey sent out last week. 

Your views are of great interest to the governors. If you have yet to complete the survey, 

there is still time and we would welcome your feedback.  

PTA Disco 

We are delighted to have secured the services of a DJ and the hall is booked for Thurs-

day 5th February 5.30-6.30 for KS1 then 7-8 f or KS2. Further details to follow shortly. 

The PTA do need additional volunteers to help run the discos. If you are able to help, 

please speak to MaryAnn Vitty and let her know. 

Dates to remember 

Friday 6th February the children will be presenting their e-safety learning. We will be 

holding two celebration assemblies, our usual 2:45 slot 

(where star of the week will also be awarded) and an  

additional assembly at 9:10 lasting about 20 -30 minutes 

where the children will present their e-safety learning.  

Monday 9th February – Panto Day. Everyone to come in 

dressed as a pantomime character ready to enjoy a     

performance of Dick Whittington by M&M Productions in 

the afternoon. 

NEWSLETTER  

23rd January 2015 

ISSUE - 3 

Star of The Week 

Rémy Aughey       Class 1 

Rufus Neal       Class 2  

Sophie Edgar-Hitchin Class 3 

FinnWilliam Thomas   Class 4 


